
                      The Rotary Club of Canterbury Business Meeting 

                                           Tuesday 5th March 2019 

1:Confirmation of Rtn. Alan Mepsted as President Elect 2019-2020 

Nominated by Rtn. B. Dobinson     Seconded by P.P. H. Cragg 

2:President’s Business and Announcements: 

A: Members wishing to place any  leaflets/advertising material on the tables 

must inform The Secretary, in writing, at least seven days prior to any meeting.  

The President will inform the Member/s if they may be distributed. 

B: President’s forthcoming visit to Juba Secondary School. Dick Beath will be  

accompanying the President. 

C: Pentangular weekend attendance. 

D:Any other President’s Business. 

3: Club Council Minutes*: As there is a very full agenda  inform the Secretary of 

any queries/remarks you wish to make by Monday evening.  *To follow. 

4: Club Council recommendations: 

It was noted that the  Club voted to give the proceeds of the weekly raffle to 

Shelter Box. 

One year Honorary Membership to be awarded to P.P. R. Tyndale-Biscoe  

At the last business meeting the Club reaffirmed its commitment to fund the 

Juba project in its final year-2020. A Matrix that shows the full position of this 

project will be distributed to all Club Members and to our Pentangular Partners 

in advance of the Pentangular weekend in May. 

 The Treasurer Lewis Norris will present an update on the Juba finances.  

5: MSF: The motion that funds from the MSF can “also be used to promote 

educational charity trips within the UK for Canterbury based youth clubs, 

schools etc” was agreed by the Club on a show of hands at the last meeting. 

Report on the work of the committee by P.P. R. Power. 

6: Safari Supper P.P. D. Barton 

6: Secretary’s Announcements:  Communications Problems 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


